Dr. Dong—Keun Shin

B AR Ellen Caiola [ECaiola@sarahlawrence.edu]
B Y 20124 8& 302 SR 2H 5:46

g A ‘contact@dkshin.com’

Hs: Correspondence

Dear Dr. Shin:

On behalf of President Lawrence, | write to thank you for your email and your interest in Sarah Lawrence College.
I have forward your inquiry to the Office of the Dean of the College for their review and consideration.

All the best,

Ellen Caiola

Ellen Caiola

Executive Assistant to the President
Office of the President

Sarah Lawrence College
One Mead Way

Bronxville, NY 10708
914.395.2204

914.395.2668 - fax
ecaiola@sarahlawrence.edu

Confidential Information Enclosed

The information contained in this e-mail transmission is privileged and confidential and is intended only for the use of the recipient
listed above. If you have received this communication in error, please destroy it and contact the sender immediately. Federal and state
law prohibits you from making any further disclosure of this information without specific written consent of the person to whom it
pertains, or as otherwise permitted by law and could subject you to penalties.

g% Please consider the environment before printing this email
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Office of the President

UNIVERSITY OF HOUSTON - VICTORIA

www.uhv.edu

August 30, 2012

Dr. Dong-Keu Shin

Hwa Shin Building, Suite 701
705-22 Yuksam-dong, Kangnam-gu
Seoul 135-080

Republic of Korea

Dear Dr. Shin,

Because of state budget cuts, the University of Houston-Victoria cannot offer you any
support at this time.

Sincer,
A QJ‘\-——'_’

Phil Castille, Ph.D.
President

3007 N. Ben Wilson * Victoria, TX 77901 =« (361) 570-4332 + Fax {361) 580-5534 ¢ www.uhv.edu



Dr. Dong—Keun Shin

B AL Hakema [hafghanzai@gmail.com]
B G 2012 88 282! 3IRY 2= 4:50
= AR contact@dkshin.com

HSs: Replay

Hello Dr Dong. Keun shin

Thank you your mail
I wash good develop for you and your time Regards Afghanzai C E O of afghantv Kabul

Afghanistan www.afghannews.tv www.afghantv.af Sent from my iPad




THE UNIVERSITY ©F ARKANSAS AT MONTICELLO
MOTICTLLD * CROUETE + MOGENEE

Office of the Chanalior
WAM Box 3596
Moricedo, AR 71656

Dr. Dong-Keun Shin

Hwa Shin Building, Suite 701
705-22 Yuksam-dong, Kangnam-gu
Seoul 135-080

Republic of Korea
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Office of the Chancellor

(870) 460-1020 / FAX (870) 460-1321
UAM Box 3596

Monticello, AR 71656

THE UNIVERSITY OF ARKANSAS AT MONTICELLO

August 27,2012

Hwa Shin Building, Suite 701
705-22 Yuksam-dong, Kangnam-gu
Seoul 135-080

Republic of Korea

Dear Dr. Dong-Keun Shin:

Thank you for your recent interest in the position of Vice Chancellor for Academic
Affairs/Provost at the University of Arkansas at Monticello.

The search committee has reviewed your experience and education against the job
requirements. Although your qualifications are impressive, we are eliminating you from
the list of candidates for this position.

We sincerely appreciate your interest in our University. We wish you well in
your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

% < Eéd,,,.»._,
Clay E. Brown

Vice Chancellor for Advancement
Chair, Search Committee

MONTICELLO * CROSSETT * MCGEHEE
WWW.UAMONT.EDU
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Mulligen

Dr Dong-Keun Shin

Hwa Shin Building, Suite 701
705-22 Yuksam-dong, Kangnam-gu
Seoul 135-080

Republic of Korea



UNIVERSITY OF

Southampton

Dr Dong-Keun Shin

Hwa Shin Building, Suite 701
705-22 Yuksam-dong, Kangnam-gu
Seoul 135-080

Republic of Korea

22 August 2012
Dear Dr Dong-Keun Shin

Thank you for your letter dated 31 July 2012. | have passed your letter to the Dean of the Faculty of
Applied and Physical Science, Professsor Dame Wendy Hall, for information.

Yours sincerely

Professor Don m:d:>

Vice-Chancellor

e
e

THE QUEEN"S

s A S i . S A P
Vice-Chancellor’s Office, University of Southampton, Hightield Campus, Southampton so17 181 United Kingdom SR AAEY A

Tel: +44 (0)23 8050 4690 Fax: +44 (0)23 8059 3159 www.southampton.ac.uk 2011



Dr. Dong—Keun Shin

EHH AE: z.celiku@tirfaxnews.org

EU 2 20124 88 192 QY @A 12:46
BHe= AHER contact@dkshin.com

Hs: Letter form Albania

Honored Dr. Dong-Keun Shin,
Allow me to express my highest regards for you and for your scientific work. I am
Zenel Celiku, General Directorate of the Albanian Independent New Agency (AINA) TIR-
FAX-from Albania. You have sent me an invitation for the conference that you organize
from September 2 until August 28. This invitation goes to the President and Prime
Minister of Albania, and also to me, as head of the Albanian Independent New Agency
(AINA) TIR-FAX-. But, in my invitation, you have not written my name and surname,
something that is required by the British Embassy in order to issue me with a visa as
a participant in this Conference. Under these circumstances, please send me the
invitation once again with the following:

For ; Zenel Celiku

General Director

Albanian Independent News Agency (AINA) TIR-FAX Rruga 4 Deshmoret, Vila 80, Tirana,
Albania

Honored Dr. Keun Shin, I would like to thank you in advance.
Kind regards,

Zenel Celiku

Tirana

Albania



STATE oF NEwW JERSEY
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
P O. Box oo1
TrRENTON, N.J. os8azs

Dr. Dong-Keun Shin

Hwa Shin Building

705-22 Yuksam-dong, Kangnam-gu
REPUBLIC OF KOREA
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STATE oF NEw JERSEY
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
P.O. Box 001
TRENTON
08625
(609) 292-8000

CHRIS CHRISTIE

GOVERNOR

March 29, 2012

Dr. Dong-Keun Shin

Hwa Shin Building. Suite 701

705-22 Yuksam-dong, Kangnam-gu 135080
REPUBLIC OF KOREA

Dear Dr. Shin:

Belated thanks for sending me the copy of your music CD: Praise the
Lord O My Soul. 1appreciate your thoughtfulness.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

ris Christie
overnor



Dr. Dong-Keun Shin

Hwa Shin Building Suite 701
705-22 Yuksam-dong, Kangnam-gu
Seoul 135-080

KOREA
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OFFice oF THE GOVERNOR

COMMONWEALTH OoF MASSACHUSETTS
StaTE House « Boston, MA 02133

(617) 725-4000

DEVAL L. PATRICK TIMOTHY P. MURRAY
GOVERNOR LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

February 15, 2012

Dr. Dong-Keun Shin

Hwa Shin Building Suite 701
705-22 Yuksam-dong, Kangnam-gu
Seoul 135-080

KOREA

Dear Dr. Shin:
Thank you for sending me the copy of the CD

Praise the Lord, O My Soul. It will make a welcome
addition to my collection. Best wishes.

Sincerely,




-

Dr. Dong-Keun Shin

Hwa Shin Building. Suite 701
705-22 Yuksam-dong, Kangnam-gu
Seoul 135-080 _—
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Hello Dr. Dong-Keun Shin,
I wanted to advise you that we received the introduction letter that included a copy of your article.

I need to ask that you please send additional information to us via email. Please include the
company's information along with the following information as well; product information,

customers, high level financials, and a link to the website if available.

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding my request.

Thanks

ORACLE

Jennifer Mack | Executive Assistant to Doug Kehring

Phone: +1 6505062420| Fax: +1 6506331087 | Mobile: +1 5103882429
Oracle Corporate Development

500 Oracle Parkway | Redwood Shores, CA 94065

Dear Mr. Doug Kehring,

Thank you for your interest in my sorting method.

Since my laboratory has not been established as a company, I cannot provide you with enough
information about high level financials. I have been looking for a company which purchase my
programs, and the programs are displayed in my website: www.dkshin.com. My program has not
been sold yet, so there has been no customer. All I have for product information have been
displayed in my website.

If I can help you further, please let me know.

Best regards,

Dr. Dong-Keun Shin

Cell: +82 19 415 7917

Fax: +82 2 565 7907

D K Shin Laboratory

Hwa Shin Building Suite 701
705-22 Yuksam-dong, Kangnam-gu
Seoul 135-080, Republic of Korea



support@dkshin.com

S AR Asenberger, Simone L [Simone.L.Asenberger@team.telstra.com] CH4&l Mendoza, Rose
[Rose.Mendoza@team.telstra.com]

HU 2 201249 18 302 222 2% 148

Bt= AlEh: 'support@dkshin.com’

H=: Correspondence for Mr David Thodey, CEO of Telstra Corporation Ltd

Dear Dr Shin

Thank you for your letter sent to our Chief Executive Officer, Mr David Thodey, received in our office in
mid December 2011. Thank you for your patience in awaiting my reply.

Mr Thodey found the information very interesting and has passed it on to our Chief Technology Officer,
Professor Hugh Bradlow, for his information.

Thank you once again for taking the time to make contact.

Kind regards
Simone

T

Simone Asenberger

Executive Assistant to David Thodey

Chief Executive Officer | Telstra Corporation Limited

Level 40, 242 Exhibition St Melbourne VIC 3000 Australia

P +81 3 8647 4497 or +61 2 8576 8897 | E simone@team.telstra.com | W www.telstra.com

This communication may contain confidential or copyright information of Telstra Corporation Limited (ABN 33 051 775 556). If vou are not an
intended recipient, you must not keep, forward, copy, use, save or rely on this communication, and any such action is unauthorised and prohibited.
If you have received this communication in error, please reply to this email to notify the sender of its incorrect delivery, and then delete both it and
your reply.



Dr. Dong—Keun Shin

S ALE: Dr. Dong-Keun Shin [contact@dkshin.com]
Hull g 20128 18 282 EQY 25 7:29

Hi= AMEH: 'Allred, SarahLloyd (Wicker)'

HSs: RE: Thank You from Senator Wicker

AL o image001.png: image002.png; image003.png
Dear Sarah,

Please let Senator Roger F. Wicker know that it was my great pleasure to

receive his letter.

Thank you very much,

Best regards,

Dr. Dong-Keun Shin

From: Allred, SarahLloyd (Wicker) [mailto:SarahLloyd_Allred@wicker.senate.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2012 10:59 PM

To: contact@dkshin.com

Subject: Thank You from Senator Wicker

Dr. Shin,
Please see the attached not from Senator Roger Wicker.
Thank you,

Sarah Lloyd

Sarah Lloyd Allred | Legislative Aide | Senator Roger Wicker | Mississippi

555 Dirksen | Washington, D.C. | 20510
f BN

Sign up for Senator Wicker’s Newsletter




State of Utah

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

Utah State Capitol, Suite 200
P.O. Box 142220
Salt Lake City, Utah 84114-2220

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED
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Dr. Dong-Keun Shin

Hwa Shin Building, Suite 701
705-22 Yuksam-dong, Kangnam-gu
Seoul 135-080

Republic of Korea
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Office of the Governor

State of Utah

GARY R. HERBERT
Governor
GREG BELL

Lieutenant Governor

January 27, 2012

Dr. Dong-Keun Shin

Hwa Shin Building, Suite 701
705-22 Yuksam-dong. Kangnam-gu
Seoul 135-080

Republic of Korea

Dear Dr. Shin,
Thank you for your beautiful Christmas card and CD Praise the Lord, O My Soul.
They serve as a reminder of the true spirit of the holiday season. It is wonderful to hear

from our friends in South Korea!

[ trust you and your family had a wonderful Christmas, and [ send my warm
wishes for a Happy New Year.

Sincerely,

@A@/&{Ja&u(—

Gary R. Herbert
Governor

Utah State Capitol, Suite 200 « P.O. Box 142220 - Salt Lake City, Utah 84114-2220 + Telephone (801) 538-1000



Rocer F. WICKER
MISSISSIPPI

UNITED STATES SENATE
WASHINGTON, D.C, 20510

January 24, 2012

Dr. Dong-Keun Shin
Hwa Shin Building, Suite 701
705-22 Yuksam-dong, Kangnam-gu

Seoul 135-080
Republic of Korea

Dear Dr. Shin,

Thank you for sending me a copy of Praise the
Lord, O My Soul. 1 appreciate your thinking of me this
year, and | look forward to enjoying this musical

composition.

| hope you and your family had a happy holiday
season, and | wish you all the best in the new year.

With best wishes, [ am

Sincerely yours,

Roger er
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Dr. Dong-Keun Shin

Computer Scientist

D K Shin Laboratory

Hwa Shin Building, Suite 701
705-22 Yuksam-dong, Kangnam-gu
Seoul 135-080
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THE ADMINISTRATOR

Dr. Dong-Keun Shin

Computer Scientist

D K Shin Laboratory

Hwa Shin Building, Suite 701
705-22 Yuksam-dong, Kangnam-gu
Seoul 135-080

REPUBLIC OF KOREA

Dear Dr. Shin:

Thank you for sending me the lovely Christmas card and CD Praise the Lord, O My Soul. 1 very much
appreciate your thoughtfulness and thank you for your generous gesture.

President Barack Obama acknowledges that protecting our environment is an important role of
government even in these tough times. To promote citizen engagement, improve public health and
increase government accountability on environmental enforcement, I have outlined six international
priorities to strengthen the focus of the EPA’s work: building strong environmental institutions and legal
structures, combating climate change by limiting pollutants, improving air quality, expanding access to
clean water, reducing exposure to toxic chemicals and cleaning up e-waste.

Again, thank you for writing and for the CD. I wish you the best in the new year.

Sincerely,

Internet Address {URL) « http //www.epa. gov
Recycled/Recyclable « Printed with Vegetable Oil Based Inks on 100% Postconsumer, Process Chlorine Free Recycled Paper



Dr. Dong—Keun Shin

22U A lab@dkshin.com

SH K 20123 18 182 +R2% 2% 6:04

= AME: contact@dkshin.com

ns: Fw: Meeting / Dr. Shin & Accenture Nick Taylor

————— Original Message —————

From: hee—jung.kim@accenture.com

To: lab@dkshin.com ; contact@dkshin.com

Cc: nick.j.s.taylor@accenture.com

Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2012 5:48 PM
Subject: Meeting / Dr. Shin & Accenture Nick Taylor

Dear Dr Shin,

Thank you for coming to our office.

Nick Taylor will meet you for next Wednesday, 25" of Jan at 4pm at our office.

Here is the address of our office.

10F, Posco P&S Tower, 735-3, Yeoksam-dong, Gangnam-gu, Seoul (45 735-3, ZA 3 T|HO|AELR] 105

#F0i)
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Sincerely,

Heejung Kim 2313
Executive Assistant

Accenture Korea.

1oth Fl., Posteel Tower 735-3 Yeoksam-Dong, Gangnam-Gu, Seoul, 135-923, Korea

Office: + 82 2 3777 8817 Cell: +82 10 6475 2886 1

A



Email: hee-jung.kim@accenture.com

From: Taylor, Nick J. S.

Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2012 7:36 AM

To: Dr. Dong-Keun Shin; Kim, Hee-Jung; lab@dkshin.com
Subject: RE: Meeting Time

Dr Shin,
Apologies | am in a meeting at this time.
| can be at you office at 4pm if that works for you?

Regards,
Nick

From: Dr. Dong-Keun Shin [mailto:contact@dkshin.com]
Sent: 17 January 2012 20:52

To: Taylor, Nick J. S.; Kim, Hee-Jung; lab@dkshin.com
Subject: Meeting Time

Dear Mr Nick Taylor,

Thank you for your interest in my sorting program.

I will be available in my office January 25, 2012 at 3 p.m.

Please let us know if there is any problem.

Best regards,

Dr. Dong-Keun Shin

www.accenture.com




Iab@dkshin.com

HOIA 11

BHLU AFZ: <nick.j.s.taylor@accenture.com>
Hte= ALE: <lab@dkshin.com>

=y <hee-jung.kim@accenture.com>
BUH YW 20128 12 162 R 2= 5118
Hi=: Request for a meeting

Dear Dr DK Shin,

My name is Nick Taylor and | am the Technology Lead for Accenture in South Korea.

A mail that you sent to Pamela Craig was forwarded to me for review and | would like to find out a little
more about you sort and search technique to see if we might use it in a number of our client
applications.

| would be grateful if you could let me know if you would be willing to meet.

Hee-Jung, my assistant, tells me that you are about 10 mins walk away from our office so | am happy to
stroll over to you.

Regards,
Nick Taylor

2012-01-16



|l
B4
Im

HIOIAI 1/1

oy || B =2
ze2lE
&= QOracle
=ut 20124 0189 12¢ - 124 02
b N Vishal Bhagwati <vishal.bhagwati@oracle.com>
Hh= A2 support@dkshir.com
Eh= Alex LI <alex.k.li@oracle.com>, Jennifer Mack <jennifer. mack@oracle.com>

Dr. Shin — we reviewed the opportunity to acquire your technology and are going to pass. Thanks for reaching out to Oracle.

Vishal Bhagwati

Vice President - Corporate Development
Oracle

500 Oracle Parkway

Redwood Shores, CA 94065

(0) 650.506.9769 (m) 650.346.6708

(e) vishal.bhagwati@oracle.com

http://mail.dkshin.com/printwin. htm?mid=1326337334.15116&bNum=7 2012-01-12
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GILBERT ANGENIEUX
PRESIDENT DE L"UNIVERSITE DE SAVOIE ET SON EQUIPE,
VOUS PRESENTENT LEURS MEILLEURS VEUX DE REUSSITE
POUR 2012






ECHANGES INTERNATIONAUX o
ACCUEIL ET REUSSITERDES S ETUDIANTS. et
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INTERNATIONAL AIR BARL

Dr. Dong-Keun Shin

Shin Sort and Search

Hwa Shin Building, Suite 701/705-22 Yuksam-dong, Kangam-gu
Seoul, 135-080

Republic of KOREA
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We-are thantlfel for you andthe peapls of <
CWay/ youw experience &@0/ peace and

tenewed foy in this wondrous season.
@%ty C@W & @W @Z

GOVERNOR PARNELL AND FAMIL
SEAN, SANDY, RACHEL, GRACE AND AUSTIN



DR. DONG-KEUN SHIN

HwWA SHIN BLDG STE 701

705-22 YUKSAM-DONG, KANGNAM-GU
SEOUL 135-080

REPUBLIC OF KOREA



Office of Governor Mary Fallin
State of OKlahoma

January 5, 2012
Dear Dr. Dong-Keun Shin,

Thank you for sending me your ‘Songs for the New Millennium
— Praise the Lord, O My Soul.” It was Rind of you to think of me.

I look forward to [listening to it and I wish you and yours a
very happy and prosperous 2012!

) Mol | God bless



COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
FRANKFORT, KENTUCKY 40601
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t 0004286758 JAN13 2012
% MAILED FROM ZIP CODE 40801

Dr. Dong-Keun Shin
~Hwa Shin Building, Suite
#¥705-22 Yuksam-dong, Kényiani-yu

Seoul, 135-080

Republic of Korea

’“lH”IINilli!}i'lIH]l”t””H!”!IHN”I]N”

CE R0



ComMMONWEALTH oF KENTUCKY

OFFIcE oF THE GOVERNOR

STEVEN L. BESHEAR 700 Carrrol AVENLUE
Surre 100
FrankrFrorT, KY 40601
(502) 564-2611
Fax; (502) 564-2517

January 5, 2012

Dr. Dong-Keun Shin

Hwa Shin Building, Suite 701
705-22 Yuksam-dong, Kangnam-gu
Seoul, 135-080

Republic of Korea

Dear Dr. Shin:

Thank you for your kind gift of inspirational music. Jane and I
appreciate your thoughtfulness and well wishes as we continue our work of
building a brighter future for Kentucky.

Please know that I will strive to live up to the faith and confidence that
you have in me. Jane and I send our best wishes for a prosperous 2012.

Steven L. Beshear

Kentuckiy™

KentuckyUnbridledSpirit.com UNBRIDLED smmry An Equal Opportunity Employer M/F/D



OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

StaTE CAPITOL
MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA 36130

OOATREDODL

0004236875

: MAILED FROM ZIPCODE 36104

Dr. Dong-Keun Shin

Hwa Shin Building, Suite 701
705-22 Yuksam-dong, Kangnam-gu
Seoul 135-080

Republic of Korea
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StATE CAPITOL
MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA 36130

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

(334) 242-7100

ROBERT BENTLEY Fax: (334) 242-3282

(GOVERNOR

STATE OF ALABAMA

January 3, 2012

Dr. Dong-Keun Shin

Hwa Shin Building, Suite 701
705-22 Yuksam-dong, Kangnam-gu
Seoul 135-080

Republic of Korea

Dear Dr. Shin:
Thank you for taking the time to send me such a very meaningful Christmas card. 1
deeply appreciate the CD of Christian songs which, as Governor, I accept on behalf of the

State of Alabama.

[ pray that you and your family will enjoy a healthy, prosperous, and happy 2012.

Sincerley,

Robert Bentley

Governor





